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REFERENCE: RRDD/DESIB/METS/WPHRE/2015/EI/CK

Subject: Extension of deadline for submission of national evaluation reports on the
second phase of the World Programme for Human Rights Education

The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR)
presents its compliments to all Permanent Missions to the United Nations at Geneva, and
has the honour to refer to the note verbale dated 2 February 2015 on the evaluation of the
second phase of the World Programme for Human Rights Education.

In the note verbale, the Office of the High Commissioner reminded States to submit their
national evaluation reports on the second phase (2010-2014) of the World Programme, in
accordance with Human Rights Council resolution 27/12 adopted on 25 September 2014, to
the Office of the High Commissioner by 3 April 2015.

The Office of the High Commissioner is pleased to announce that the deadline for
submission has been extended to 20 April 2015. All reports should be sent to OHCHR —
Methodology, Education and Training Section (email: registry@ohchr.org, copy to
wphre@ohchr.org). Please indicate if you do not wish the Office of the High Commissioner
to make available on the OHCHR website the information you submit.

The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to all Permanent Missions to the United Nations at Geneva the
assurances of its highest consideration.

31 March 2015

Enclosure: Note verbale and guidance note for States



